
GYLA starts a monitoring project, 
relating to the murders committed 
against women in 2014
 Within the frames of the project, each case of murders against women will be 
examined; it will be analyzed whether the actions of the relevant state bodies was 
effective, timely and adequate for the protection of the violence victims (in cases 
when the victims have addressed those state bodies). GYLA will also examine the 
process of investigation of those murders. GYLA will further elaborate 
recommendations to resolve the problems, identified as a result of the research.
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